
New To BHA?  
BHA Annual Meeting and Smith Island 
Social — Saturday, January 25, 2020

If you are interested in learning about various Bald Head Island entities and who does what, plan to attend 
BHA’s Annual Meeting on Saturday, January 25, 2020. Not only is it an opportunity for members to learn 
more about BHA, it’s also a chance to learn more about the inner workings of the entire Island. In addition 
to BHA representatives, members also traditionally hear from other BHI entities, including the developer 
BHI Limited, the Village of BHI, the BHI Club, Old Baldy, the Chapel, Middle Island’s POA and the BHI 
Conservancy. All that information is packed into less than two hours! Numerous long-time property owners 
have expressed that they learned more about Bald Head Island at the Annual Meeting than they had from 
any other source. Make plans now to attend the 2020 Annual Meeting on Saturday, January 25, 2020, 
beginning at 9:00am. The meeting will be held at BHA’s Association Center, located at 111 Lighthouse 
Wynd, Bald Head Island, NC.

The Smith Island Social is back! Held annually, this event was missed in 2019 due to Hurricane Florence’s 
damage. Appetizers and cocktails start at 6:00pm at the BHI Club. Call the BHI Club at 910-457-7300 to 
make your reservations by Saturday, January 11, 2020. DJ Fray will spin some great tunes in the Ocean 
Room. You can specify the Palms Room for a quieter space when you make your reservation. Cost is $50 
per person. You do not need to be a member of the BHI Club to attend, but non-club members must provide 
a credit card. The Smith Island Social menu was included in the 2019 Annual Report package. If you 
missed it, visit BaldHeadAssociation.com/island-report-archives.
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Bald Head Association ~ “The voice for BHI property owners”


